
As part of  National Midwifery Week  

Please join us for a special screening of   
 

Bringin’  in Da Spirit  
Bringin’ in Da Spirit is a documentary honoring the accomplishments of  African-

American midwives.    Through the use of  first person narrative and rare archival 

images, this documentary provides a moving glimpse of  the women who have 

skillfully brought scores of  children across the threshold of  existence. 

 

Following the screening will be a panel discussion about the     

future of  midwifery in Pittsburgh and the Pitt Nursing BSN-

DNP Nurse-Midwife program. 

Monday, October 3, 2016 

7:00 p.m.  

University of Pittsburgh School of Nursing 

123 Victoria Building 

RSVP to sao50@pitt.edu    

Sponsored by: 

     University of Pittsburgh School of Nursing                      The Midwife Center for  Birth & Women’s Health                
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